
Eric Halperin <ehod1@yahoo.com> 
 
Dear Chairman Helm and Members of the Committee, 
 

I am asking you to support HB 2656 to protect water supplies in forestland.   I live in Gearhart, 
in Clatsop County.   Some of our drinking water comes from the city of Warrenton, whose water 
comes from the Lewis and Clark River.  There is harvested forestland in the Lewis and Clark 
watershed   It is incumbent on you as legislators to protect the health and safety of the 
public.  Please prohibit the forestland activities that threaten our water supply.   
 

Thank you, 
 

Eric Halperin, O.D. 
Gearhart, OR 
 


